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1. SUBJECT
Caterwry: €.Jineerine (20000) :
Subcategory: Electrical Separation (24200)
Erement: nadequit: liee-rical and physical separation between

reubigant wiring, cabling, equipment and components
(242n0)

Empicyee Concerni: Wl-83 16G.C04, XX-85-122-011, 012, 013,
IN 86-254-N04, IN-86-259-006, IN-86-314-004

|
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The basis for Elens.t Repor’ 24200, Pav 7 ‘ated April 6, 1987 is 2 number of \
concerns addressing the adequacy ¢€ elec ric:1 and physical separation between
redundant wiring, cabling, and aguipmiax, In adrition, the reguired

separation of safety-related ()) and non-safety (not.)) cables was stated to

be inadequate. A separate Wat.; Bar tor<irr w .h cable tray overfilling was

shown to be not applicable ru Jequoyais,

I1. SUMMARY OF ISSUE

The adequacy of TVA Sequoyah electric+) separation crit:,1a and the installaticn
of cables in cable trays a.d condu’ ts has teen questioned., Ti. TVA analysis
stated Sequoyah's commitment to [EEE std. 279-1971 a‘'y IFEE Std, ¥6-.9/ are
sufficient for a commitment .o in'Lpendenc  ad iadunuanze, Seguovah did nat
commit to IEEE Std, 384-1974 (7 /1"M.J kegulatery Fudje 1,78  sowesur, the

plant design criteria for sénaration reflect “he fundmerta’l veq;ir>ments
imposed by IEEE std 384-1971 ang /.f}, 1.7%,







IV. CONCLUSICN

Based on our review we have concluded that TVA's corrective action plans, when
implemented, would close the issue of electrical separation. The small number
ov deviations relative to the design criteria identified in this report
confirms the overall adequacy of Sequoyeh's electrical separation,

In addition, the TVA separation degign criteria were extensively reviewed by
an NRC inspection team in early 1986, and were found to be technically
adequate relative to other plants designed and constructed du.ing the
1972-1982 period. Internal wiring separation with a number of safety-related
panels was also reviewed, and was found acceptable,

The Watts Bar issue of overfilling of cables trays was not found to be
applicable to Sequoyah, and was not related to the issue of electrical
separation.

We conclude that TVA's investigation, evaluation and corractive action plan for

the concerns as described in EN-24200-SQN Rev 3 are adequate, We further

believe that implementation of these corrective actions will close the issue oft

electrical separation. Verification of corrective actions which TVA has
identified as a restart item, should be verified by NRC inspectors in a future
inspection,



